
 

 

 

   
 

   
 

 

 

Our Christian value this half term is LOVE. 

“Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not proud. It always protects, always trusts, 

always hopes, always perseveres” 1 Corinthians 13:4 & 7 

 

Year 1 Spring Term 2 

Home learning: Please see the homework that will be sent in week 2. 

Enquiry question: What is love? 

Our key text is:  

 
When choosing our own learning we 

will:  

Plan – Think about what we would like to 

learn and how we can achieve this. 

Do – Follow our plans and review and 

adapt them as we explore our learning. 

Review – Look back over our learning 

both formally and orally and say what went 

well, what we could change and to take 

feedback on how we can take our learning 

forwards. 

As readers we will:  

Continue our phonics journey daily. 

We will enjoy a range of stories and 

non-fiction texts throughout the day 

and during our designated reading 

time. 

 

In PE we will: 

Be revisiting and building upon our 

knowledge and skills within dance from 

term 2. This will include understanding 

different dynamics of dance and how 

they can show an idea for movement. 

The children will explore different 

pathways and learn to copy and repeat 

dance routines. 

As scientists we will: 

Learn how to Identify what living things 

needs to survive and flourish. We will also 

learn how to recognise and describe how 

living things differ to non-living things, and 

how they change as they grow (including 

plants and animals).  

As writers we will: Be completing 

writing daily in RWi lessons. In 

English we will be writing a narrative 

to retell a story from a different point 

of view or change of character. 

 

 

 

In computing we will: Know that 

people sometimes behave differently 

online and the importance of online 

safety. We will also be creating 

animated stories online. As mathematicians we will be:  
Learning about the value of number up 

to 50. This will include counting from 1-

50, making groups of tens, counting in 

tens and splitting numbers into tens and 

ones. Whilst learning these new skills 

will also be using skills that we have 

already learnt to explore number a little 

closer, for instance estimating on a 

number line up to 50 and solving one 

more and one less than a given number. 

 

Towards the end of the term, we will 

be focusing on length and height, and 

mass and volume. This learning will 

consist of making comparisons between 

different objects.  

In RE we will:  
Be exploring the Islamic faith, finding out 

what Muslims do to express their beliefs, 

and learn about different celebrations that 

are important to Muslims, including 

Ramadan. 

As artists we will:  

Be discovering the well-known artist 

Picasso. Whilst using Picassos famous 

line drawing to explore a new way of 

expressing art, we will also develop 

our knowledge of colour and tone.  

In PHSE we will:  

Discuss how important family and 

friends are in making us feel happy, 

loved, and secure. 

 

We will also learn about how money 

and work are linked and understand 

their importance. 

  As geographers we will: 

Learn simple map symbols which will help us to read a map and even locate 

Grantham. The children will also learn the four points of a compass and use this 

knowledge to navigate simple maps. 

We will also be thinking about the causes and impact of traffic pollution. 

 


